
Building Inspections - Re: 2015 Old Port Festival 

Hi! The fire department approved the U Maine bear head- here is the flammability 
certificate and the map where they will be located- please let me know if you need anything 
else?
Thanks so much!
Best
Sally 

On Tue, Jun 2, 2015 at 2:19 PM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
wrote:

The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a preliminary completeness check 
of your documents and entered the application in our system.
This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.
You can review the status of your permit on line: http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As 
a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested. 

--

s e a g l a s s events

781.856.4805

From: sally newhall <sally@seaglassevents.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/8/2015 1:14 PM
Subject: Re: 2015 Old Port Festival
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